
 
 

The United States Hispanic Chamber of Commerce Stands in 

Solidarity on Latina Equal Pay Day 

 

WASHINGTON, D.C., October 5, 2023 - The United States Hispanic Chamber of Commerce 

(USHCC) stands in solidarity on Latina Equal Pay Day to recognize the urgent need to compensate 

Latinas in our workforce with pay equally commensurate with their male counterparts. Latinas 

are the future of our nation's economy and achieving pay equity for them as the majority 

population in America is critical. Latinas represent the fastest growing segment of all 

entrepreneurs, with their businesses growing at a rate 6 times the national average. Latina 

businesses lead by example as they themselves are more equitable employers.   

We call on our nation’s 30 million businesses which include Latino-owned businesses to join us 

in advocating for fairer wages and equal opportunities. By ensuring that Latinas are compensated 

equitably, America will develop the foundation of our nation's future economic prosperity. 

Together, we can empower Latinas to tap into their full potential and contribute to a more 

inclusive and vibrant economy for all.  

#LatinaEqualPay #PayEquity #USHCC4LatinaEqualPay #Trabajadoras 


